PRELIMINARY R5 BOARD ACTION PLAN (based on 2015 Inventory results)

1. The R5 Board will reach out to our Intergroups by phone between
November 2015 and March 2016. We will offer to attend their
Intergroup meeting (by phone or in person), provide updates &
news from Region, present workshops, gather current
information to update the WSO website, answer questions, etc.

2. All unaffiliated meetings will be contacted by phone. We will
offer to attend their meeting (by phone or in person), gather
current information to update the WSO website, present the
WSBC 2016 Agenda Questionnaire for their input, and encourage

the meeting to join the nearest Intergroup. (Unaffiliated meetings are
groups that have not indicated an affiliation with a specific Intergroup, according to
WSO information.)

3. We will provide additional OA meetings at assembly, beginning
March 2016.

4. The Chair & Trustee will create a plan for “Chat with the
Chair/Trustee” — a regular phone call opportunity for Intergroups,
R5 representatives to receive WS and R5 updates, ask questions,
share Intergroup news, etc.

5. We will provide an opportunity on Friday evening at the March
2016 Assembly to brainstorm how we might restructure the R5
assemblies in the future. Information on how other Regions hold
their assemblies will be sent to Reps ahead of the March
Assembly.

We ask all Reps to please discuss the Inventory findings with their
Intergroup and bring additional input to the March 2016 Assembly. As
we spend time looking at the results in greater detail, more
opportunities for improvement may become clear. Thank you!



